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Notice of Meetings
Initial bargaining positions between the Iowa Valley Community College Education Association (representing faculty at Marshalltown and Ellsworth Community Colleges) and the Iowa Valley Community College District negotiating team will be outlined at open meetings on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 4:15 p.m. and 4:30 p.m.  The public is invited to attend via Zoom video/teleconference with the instructions below:
	First Meeting - April 5, 2023 at 4:15 p.m. 
Join Zoom Meeting: https://iavalley.zoom.us/j/97531664019 
Meeting ID: 975 3166 4019
Dial: 312 626 6799
        
Second Meeting - March 22, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 
	Join Zoom Meeting: https://iavalley.zoom.us/j/95399775128  
Meeting ID: 953 9977 5128
Dial: 312 626 6799

These are the first two meetings between the two negotiating teams, and they are open to the public.  The third and any successive negotiations are closed to the public, per Section 20.17 of the Iowa Code.
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It is the policy of the Iowa Valley Community College District not to discriminate in its programs, activities, or employment on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, sexual orientation, gender identity, creed, religion, and actual or potential family, parental or marital status. If you have questions or complaints related to compliance with this policy, please contact the Vice President of Administration, serving as the District Equity Officer, 3702 S. Center Street, Marshalltown, IA 50158, 800-284-4823, Equity@iavalley.edu, or the Director of the Office for Civil Rights U.S. Department of Education, John C. Kluczynski Federal Building, 230 S. Dearborn Street, 37th Floor, Chicago, IL 60604-7204, Telephone: (312) 730-1560 Facsimile: (312) 730-1576, TDD 800-877-8339 Email: OCR.Chicago@ed.gov. 
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